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OLTCC’s team is working with stakeholder partners to research and prepare a submission to 
Government to address the challenges in the recruitment of Medical Directors across the 
province. The brief will include existing studies and research, front line realities, present 
barriers and possible solutions.  
 
The executive team continues to participate and contribute at the Technical Advisory Table 
with specific frontline feedback on the administration and uptake of vaccinations and 
Remdesivir. 
 
The Minister of Long Term, the Honourable Stan Cho, joined the Minister of Health, the 
Honourable Sylvia Jones in a joint announcement to increase the number of PSWs working in 
Long Term Care through a new $300 million incentive program: 
 
https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/1003868/ontario-recruiting-more-personal-support-
workers-into-long-term-care-and-home-care  
 
The Legislature is scheduled to rise for a winter recess on December 14 until February 20th. 
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